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Dear Parents and Carers,

Please accept our congratulations on your child being placed on the reserve list for a position in
our Year 5 Opportunity Class (OC) for 2024. At this stage, there is no confirmation of an offer.
Enrolment in the OC Class will not be accepted until an offer of position is made by the High
Performing Students Unit.

| would like to invite your child to attend an Orientation Day on Tuesday 28 November 2023,
starting at 9.30 am in our school hall. Parents are asked to stay for a short information session.
There will be time for any questions and an opportunity to meet some of the teachers.

Students will spend the Orientation Day finding out about the school, the type of work they will be
asked to do and the level of commitment that is needed to successfully participate in the OC
program. They will participate in practical, fun activities which will enable them to meet and
collaborate with other students and establish friendships. Students will need to be picked up from
our school hall at 1:00pm. They should wear their current school uniform and bring their recess, a
packed lunch and a bottle of water.

Should you receive a ‘Letter of Offer’ from the Department of Education, please refer to the OC
enrolment advice on the Hurstville Public School Website.

We look forward to meeting our new students and families.

Kind Regards,

M b/
Mr Mark Steed Mr Dave Renshaw
Principal Acting Deputy Principal



